
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Tara Greenwood  
Sent: Monday, May 23, 2022 6:22 PM 
To: Martina Chait <MartinaC@dourodummer.on.ca> 
Subject: 1304 Whetung Road application 
 
Hi Martina. 
We have received the notice regarding the by-law amendment for 1304 Whetung 
Road and do not have any objections or concerns with what is being proposed. 
 
Best regards, 
Tara Greenwood and Dwayne O’Leary 
Trapper’s Lane 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


